

Susana Martinez, Governor Sidonie Squier, Secretary Marilyn Martinez, Acting Director

GENERAL INFORMATION MEMORANDUM

ISD GI 14 - 27

TO:

ISD Employees

FROM:

Marilyn Martinez, Acting Director, Income Support Division

RE:

Change of Mailing Address for Southwest Bernalillo ISD

DATE:

May 15, 2014

The Southwest Bernalillo ISD office in Albuquerque will be closing their PO Box effective May 31, 2014. They may receive mail at their physical address listed below.

Southwest Bernalillo County ISD 3280 Bridge Blvd SW Albuquerque, NM 87121